SWGA NINER MEETING
JUNE 2, 2023 - 32 signed up, 33 in attendance

Purpose: Flush out issues, what’s going well, what ideas, answer questions, not
solve problems.

Friday Playdays

Not enough T times. Judy to review. _

Alternate 18/9 T times working well

Working on transition of 5’ers to regular play, communication, pairing with regular
Communicate when new sign-up sheet is posted. Board will update procedure
and share with members.

Wednesday Playdays

® Crossover 18/9 still OK except if GROSS game. Then 18s may not participate. _

® Concern expressed about how early 9ers have to be onsite on Wednesdays
when tee time is sometimes an hour away. Possible solutions discussed. Judy
will finalize.

® Most like variety of games and felt fairness of payouts was fine

® K. Hernacki expressed concern about the difficulty playing competitive games -
P. Gardner, explained our goal is for “lightly competitive games”

e “Just Play Golf’ was emphasized regardless of the game. Wednesday is not the
time to work on your golf skills.

® We will be moving to threesomes to help pace of play

® Members are to play from red tee markers, regardless of location, in fairness to
all participants. _

Tournaments/events

® Right amount having once a month

® Question: why do Niners pay same fee as 187 Payouts are the same.

® Lunches are working good, no dislikes

® Update on Par 3 For Pink - planning in process, communication upcoming

® ChampionshipTournament: Suggestion made that tournaments which include

Friday should be included in the Tournament eligibility requirement. Player must
still have five eligible rounds. Peggy to make changes.

Miscellaneous

General agreement that having a Niner representation on the Board is important
and, ideally, should be included in the Bylaws to ensure representation. ldeas
presented included a separate position or a liaison. Preference that the position
is a voting member was made. The Board will review.



SWGA
® Members were asked to describe purpose of SWGA - friendships, golf, structure,
similar interests, voice to SCP, women represented. Without leadership the
organization would not exist. Members asked to evaluate how they can help.

Prep for next year
® Nominating Committee volunteers: Linda Rosser, need two more

Miscellaneous
® Yolie Ferman suggested we have SWGA Golf shirts for members to purchase for
a Par 3 for Pink tournament fundraiser. Yolie to followup.



